
Dennis M. O'Leary
Direct: 416.865.4711

E-mail: doleary@airdberlis.com

July 24, 2008

Via Email and Courier

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4

Dear Board Secretary:

Re: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income Consumers
Board File No. EB-2008-0150
Enbridge Electric Connections Inc. 

We are writing as counsel to Enbridge Electric Connections Inc. (“Enbridge Electric”) in 
response to the Ontario Energy Board’s Notice of Consultation on Energy Issues Relating 
to Low Income Consumers, dated July 2, 2008.

Enbridge Electric is a smart sub-metering provider which serves thousands of units in 
multi-unit buildings in southern Ontario.  As such, some of its customers may include low 
income consumers.

This letter confirms that Enbridge Electric wishes to participate in the consultation 
process, beginning with the stakeholder conference during the week of September 22, 
2008.  Enbridge Electric requests that copies of all documentation in respect of this 
proceeding be forwarded to:

Allen Maclure
Director, Administration
Enbridge Electric Connections Inc.
30 Leek Crescent, Suite 103
Richmond Hill, ON  L4B 4N4

Email:  allen.maclure@enbridge.com
Telephone:  (905) 747-5572
Facsimile:    (905) 881-1732

- and to –
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Dennis M. O’Leary
Aird & Berlis LLP
Barristers and Solicitors
Brookfield Place, Box 754
181 Bay Street,  Suite 1800
Toronto, ON  M5J  2T9

Email:  doleary@airdberlis.com
Telephone:  (416) 865-4711
Facsimile:    (416) 863-1515

Enbridge Electric will not request costs.

Yours very truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

Original signed by,

Dennis M. O'Leary

DMO/ct
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